

June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Artificial Intelligence has been much discussed in the media recently and we would like to provide families with further information about Chat GPT. Please see link for further information below;

https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/chatgpt-the-future-of-content-creation/

https://www.childnet.com/blog/what-do-i-need-to-know-about-chatgpt-a-guide-for-parents-and-carers/

Bristol Metropolitan regularly teach students about online safety; however, it is important that this continues at home. An understandable concern from many parents is that they don't know where to look for resource. Internet Matters have made available a series of 'things to do together' which includes guides such us, 'am I ready for a social media account', 'is it okay to....' activities, an online safety agreement, 'what-if' scenarios and much more.

All of these are free, and you can see the full range via the link below.

https://www.internetmatters.org/connecting-safely-online/things-to-do-together-to-help-young-people-connectwith-others-safely/

You can contact the Safeguarding Team or House Teams if you have any online safety concerns via the BMA Safeguarding Team email bmasafeguarding@clf.uk

Our school website is also updated with relevant safeguarding and online safety information and this can be found <u>here.</u>

Yours Sincerely,

Lacie Hooper

E-Safety Lead and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

